CRANE STUDENT ASSOCIATION
August 31st, 2018
4:00 p.m.

Meeting called to order at 4:02 p.m

Officer Reports:

Claudia: Congrats on the first week!

Let me know if you need to be added to the facebook group/email list.

Sydney: Welcome! We are in the process of revamping the constitution. We have
NYSBDA'’s, but we need constitutions from ACDA, ASTA & NAfME

On the 14th, Dean will be coming in to discuss diversity and inclusion

Chelsea: Contracts are due to me by the start of our next meeting! If you need to miss
a meeting, please notify me 24 hours in advance by email or with an excused absence
sheet.

Maddie: Running our meetings based on Roberts Rules.

Using this years budget to fund as many events in Crane as we can.

We are club under SGA so we will be working closely with the SGA treasurer.

Joe: Next week will be giving a presentation on Roberts Rules!

Allie: Follow us on instagram! @CSAPotsdam

We're going to try and make Crane only events. Email me and tell me your cool ideas!
(Maybe Crane Dodgeball?)

Guest Speaker: Julian, President of PMBC, and Stephan, VP of PMBC
-Switched from events to artist sponsorships.

-Going to be collaborating with lots of organizations on campus (Madstop)
-Going to assist in additional marketing.

-Sekayi Williams is holding auditions for “Soul”

AREA REPORTS:
Everyone had ensemble and seating placements this week! Congrats everyone!

OLD BUSINESS:
None

NEW BUSINESS:
None




OPEN FORUM:
-Claudia met with the Dean to go over things for the semester:
1. Building renovation project: 5-10 year project.
2. Bass Lockers: You have a room now with a lock.
3. Recycling Bins: We would like more.
4. Diversity & Inclusion and what that means as a music school. Studio rep for
these meetings.
5. Talk to your studios!!! You were appointed as a representative for a reason. You
are the bridge that gaps CSA and your studio, so relay all information.
-Remind everyone to leave the door open and turn the light off when leaving a
practice room.
And just practice room etiquette in general.
-Practice etiquette signs: less words on them so they’re read more with a better font.
-Clean your garbage please!!!
-Be respectful of the environment you're in.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

-Sax studio fundraising in the commons Monday-Wednesday. Fundraising for Single
Reed Summit- Winner receives a $15 gift card

-Take a t-shirt from Crane Picnic!

-Please hand in the contracts by next week or else you can’t vote!

-Faculty Gala on Tuesday. Go to it!

-NAfME general member meeting Sep. 4 @ 5 p.m!

-Pep Band is coming back!

-NYSBDA first meeting: Wednesday @ 7 p.m in B115

-9/9 @ 4, Saxophone Pie Fundraiser

Meeting Adjourned: 4:34 p.m



